DAVID Y. IGE
GOVERNOR

STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
869 PUNCHBOWL STREET
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813-5097

October 30, 2017

TO: THE HONORABLE VIRGINA PRESSLER, M.D.

DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

ATTN: ALEC WONG, P.E., CHIEF
CLEAN WATER BRANCH

FROM: FORD N. FUCHIGAM;&?
DIRECTOR OF TRANSEORTATION
SUBJECT: MAALO ROAD RESURFACING,

MILE POST 1.0 TO MILE POST 2.0
PROJECT NO: 583A-01-18M

FORD N. FUCHIGAMI
DIRECTOR

Deputy Directors
JADE T. BUTAY
ROSS M. HIGASHI
EDWIN H. SNIFFEN
DARRELL T. YOUNG

IN REPLY REFER TO:

HWY-K 4.170450

Submitted for your review and approval is the Notice of Intent for the Maalo Road Resurfacing,
Mile Post 1.0 to Mile Post 2.0. Please prepare a Bill for Collection for the required $500.00

application fee and mail it to:

Department of Transportation
Highways Division, Kauai Distirct
1720 Haleukana Street

Lihue, Kauai, Hawaii 96766

Attn: Bernie Vargas

[ certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my

direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel
properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or
persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate,
and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information,
including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations.

If you have any questions regarding the project, please call Bernie Vargas at (808) 241-3018. If
responding to this letter in writing, please reply to the attention of Mr. Bernie Vargas, Kauai

District, Highways Division and reference HWY-K 4.170450 as shown above.

Attachments



